
Greetings! 

It has been a busy spring so far. I can’t believe the 2022 Saskatchewan Libraries Conference is coming up 

this week! It promises to be an engaging and enriching time, and I am looking forward to seeing and 

chatting with many of you in person. Dorothea, Leslie, Lynn and I met with the hotel staff one final time 

last week.  We were able to tour the rooms set up similarly to how they will be for the conference. I 

would like to thank the conference planning committee and the office staff for all the hard work, 

dedication and thoughtfulness that went into the planning of the event. 

Please note the SLA AGM will be held on May 6 at 8:30 am. It will take place in the Ballroom at the Hotel 

Saskatchewan.  For the meeting documentation and additional information, please see: 

https://saskla.ca/about/agm-information. 

Please consider getting involved (or re-involved) with the SLA and its Board. This is a great way to gain 

some valuable experience and to support your association. 

I would like to thank outgoing Board members Elaina St. Onge, Darrell Yates and Tasha Maddison for 

their hard work and support over their time on the Board.   

I would also like to take a moment to express my appreciation to Dorothea Warren, who will be retiring 

and leaving the SLA Executive Director position in the coming months. Dorothea has been invaluable 

during my time as President, bringing a very measured and informed approach to the job.  Her advice 

and guidance will be missed, but she assures me that we may just see her volunteering for the SLA. 

Thank you Dorothea! 

 

Amy Rankin 

SLA President 


